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COMPANY SECRETARY APPOINTMENT / RESIGNATION 
 

West Cobar Metals Limited (ASX: WC1) is pleased to advise that Mr. Jerry Monzu 
has been appointed as Company Secretary. 
 
Mr. Monzu BBus, FCPA, FGIA is a founding director of Capella Corporate Consulting, 
a company specialising in the provision of company secretarial, corporate 
governance and corporate advisory services. Prior to establishing Capella Corporate 
Consulting, Mr. Monzu had extensive corporate and commercial experience as a 
finance professional for large and medium sized public multinational companies, 
predominantly in the mining and oil and gas industries. He has provided Company 
Secretarial, CFO and Directorial services to a number of listed and unlisted entities 
on the ASX, AIM and JSE stock markets. 
 

Mr. Monzu replaces Mr. Craig McNab who has now stepped down from his role as 
Company Secretary. The Board wishes to thank Mr. McNab for his efforts in assisting 
the Company since the company’s official admission onto the ASX in September 
2021. 
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